From: vichael Mty

Sent: 21 June 2017 11:59
To: Meynell, Charlotte
Subject: 30 Westbere Road 2017/3125/P

Dear Charlotte,

I live with my husband at 26 Westbere Road. We did not object to the original planning application,
2017/1908/P as we were told it was going to be refused.

We are most unhappy that it is now allowed under permitted development The slightly reduced size will
not reduce the impact on our ground floor flat. If our neighbours at 28 Westbere Road then decide to
develop in the same way it will then feel that we are living in a tunnel.

I appreciate that , as a planning authority, you can do nothing about permitted development. It would
appear to be an ill thought out piece of legislation, having given no consideration to the impact that might be
felt by neighbours affected by permitted development.

T wish our objection to be noted

Best wishes

Diana Mcintyre



